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From: Jean & Todd Henderson [mailto:dhenderson3@cinci.rr.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 9:13 AM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: Case#: 16-0253-GA-BTX

Hello, I am writing to oppose the Preferred Route of the Central Corridor gas Pipeline Project. As a resident, living
2000 ft from the blast zone, | walk, shop and drive ‘Within’ the blast zone on a daily basis. Not to mention, my
neighbors who send their children to Sycamore Intermediate school and Ursuline High School; how does this route
make sense? Jewish Hospital is also in the Danger Zone. You must do better. These areas are too populated. Please
make the right decision to review other less populated areas even though it may cost more.

Thank you, Jean Henderson (Blue Ash)
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